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April 30, 2010

Prof. Collins,

Dept of Human Rights,

Florida University,

Florida
Dear Sir,

I would like to express our sincere gratitude and thankfulness for your admirable speech in our national seminar.  It is not an exaggeration here if I say that your speech has been the highlight of today’s event and the media discussed various inputs that you have given in your speech on different perspectives of the subject ‘Human Rights’.

To be specific, one of the prestigious national daily has given a special article on its front page on Wednesday about the points you mentioned; the implications of not following your advises in detail and gave a logical conclusion. Also, getting inspiration from your speech, six of our PG course students have formed a human rights club and began taking care of the homeless people. This is all the result of your encouraging words and we generously thank you once again for your speech.

Yours sincerely,

Thomas Wrights
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